
 

DATE  :  February 3, 2021 
 

TO  :  PARENTS / GUARDIANS OF PRESCHOOL 

FROM         :  MRS. CAROL B. SEMING 
            Principal, Preschool  Department 

SUBJECT    :  2021 CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION 

_______________________________________________________________________________________

 Greetings in the name of the Lord ! 

 As part of the celebration of the Chinese New Year,  students are encouraged to wear red attire 
on February 9,  2021.  

The students will have class-based activities such as watching videos on Chinese New Year 
culture and traditions, singing of Chinese New Year songs, and show and tell of Chinese food/
delicacies. Please prepare Chinese food/delicacies for the students’ show and tell during their 
Chinese class.  

We hope that the simple activities will help our students appreciate more  their Chinese culture.  

Thank you and advance Happy Chinese New Year to you and your family! 
      

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          


